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(412) 456-6000

435 Siam Avenue
Pmsburgh, pa.

September 4, 1980ism

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334
Report - Low Head Safety Injection Pumps

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are four (4) copies of a report on the " Low Head Safety Injection
Pumps" as requested by your letter dated July 31, 1980. This report describes
the modifications and testing conducted to assure the long term operability of
the LHSI pumpr..

We believe that the LHSI pumps are fully capable of performing their
design function and will provide long term reliable operation if and when
required.

If you have any questions, please contact my office.

Very truly yours,

CPC.N./
-

Dunn
Vice President, Operations

Attactcent

cc: Mr. D. A. Beckman, Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Beaver Valley Power Station
Shippingport, Pennsylvania 15077

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
c/o Document Management Branch
Washington, D.C. 20555

8009090 g


